Cranbrook’

Ref: DK/PS/2313

11th February 2020
Duty Planning Officer
Camden Council
Town Hall Extension
Argyle Street

London
WC1H 8NJ

Dear Sirs
Re:  Proposed Basement — 63 Rosslyn Hill, London, NW3 5UQ
We write with reference to the above mentioned planning application.

Please find all of the planning submission drawings and document enclosed, and do not hesitate to
contact us, if you have any queries.

Yours faithfully

David Kavanagh
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